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Through the cooperative efforts of our simulation, design, 
toolpath, and machining departments we were able to 
account for a specified dimple pattern on .4mm thick 

aluminum, which helped diemaker Jesse Playter build a 
quality tool. Thanks to everyone who was involved, 

especially design leader Roland Demorest and diemaker 
Jesse Playter. Another job well done. 

 
 

 

 

 

Pictured above left to right: Brad Throop, Roland Demorest, and Jesse Playter 

Brad Throop (right) with his brother, 
Arden and their mule deer in Wyoming  

Brett Tomkinson  
Bow/Crossbow  
Buck Pool 
2nd Place  

Jeff Waite 
Gun Buck Pool  
1st  Place  

Graycin Waite 
Son of Jeff Waite  

John Meyer 
Gun Buck Pool  
2nd Place  

John Meyer 
Bow/Crossbow  

Doug Alexander (left) 
and Logan Throop (right) 
Brad Throop’s son and 
father in law 
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We would like to take the opportunity to 
wish the following GTD employees a 
Happy Birthday on: 
 

JANUARY  
4…………………John Senn 
8…………………Ken Bradley 
15.………………Brad Throop 
16……………….Mark Winters 
16……………….John Mallory 
20……………….Kenny Haines 
28……………….Marty Bush 

January 21, 2020 
2:30pm - 5:45pm 
 

 
January 15, 2020  

3:30pm 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 

Picture Left to Right: Bill Harry, Jordan Melching, Josh Brewington, Kris VanOcker, Ashton Mead, Jerrad Higgins 
 

Nightshift held the 2nd annual Chili Cook off on Thursday November 14th. 
Congratulations to the winner, Josh Brewington. 
 

January committee members are: 
Justin Heimbecker      Tim Johnson 

Gabe Linder                   Larry Ruthruff 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 

Adam (pictured right)  job shadowed with Greenville Tool & 
Die on December 11, 2019. Adam has an interest in skilled 
trades and visited GTD to find out more about the potential 
careers in the tool & die trade. Thank you to Derrick Baker 
(Simulation), Norm Denny (Surfacing), Cory Selleck (Design) 
(pictured left), and Tony Walker (tool pathing) for sharing with 
Adam their knowledge and expertise in their departments. 
Adam, thank you for your interest in GTD and we wish you 
much success in your future. 

Thank you, Greenville Tool & Die employees, for your 
generous donations to the Toys for Tots program. Again, this 
year our focus was on gifts suitable for teenagers. We 
purchased items such as games, watches, curling irons, 
baseball gloves, scientific calculators, sleeping bags, hats, 
purses, ear buds, flashlights, fishing poles, and more. GTD 
was able to purchase approximately $3,360 worth of items 
and another $500 check was donated to the local Toys for 
Tots program. Special thanks to our shoppers Joe Hoy, 
Jordan Melching, and Jeff Waite.  


